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Comments: Dear Permitting Officials,

I have reviewed the Alternative 2 and met with members of Midas Gold Idaho to better understand the company's

plans for the Stibnite Gold Project. Below are my comments on the plan to be included in the comment period.

The project will bring huge economic benefits to the rural communities surrounding the project site. Midas Gold

will directly employ 400-500 employees during construction and operations. Payroll is expected to exceed $34

million. These numbers do not even capture the indirect jobs I am confident nearby towns will see from the

Stibnite Gold Project.

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I am grateful for the tools the Forest Service has

provided to review the DEIS and learn more about the project. These tools have given Idahoans sufficient time to

comment. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the project forward so our citizens can reap the

positive impacts.

Most Respectfully,

Name: Steve Adams


